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LOVE LEARN SHINE 

Shine in the light and love of God 

 

Friday 7 June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am pleased to write with this week’s newsletter. This letter and previous versions can be found in the letters section of 

our website.  

 

Safeguarding, Welfare & Wellbeing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding and Welfare will always be our very highest priority in helping us achieve our vision of Love Learn Shine. 
We will use this section of the newsletter each week to keep families up to date with a range of key safeguarding and 
welfare information. 
Online Safety Newsletter  
We are pleased to have published our monthly dedicated 
online safety newsletter on our website this week. As 
usual it is packed full of handy hints and tips for families to 
help them support their children with technology and 
their online activities. 
The newsletter can be accessed via our dedicated online 
safety website page here.  
We hope you find it helpful.  

 
Fire and Lock Drills  
As part of our routine health and safety rehearsals and 
drills next week we will conduct a fire drill and a lock 
down drill. The lock down drill is simply the children 
rehearsing having to come in immediately from an outside 
activity, in the event of an issue such as sudden air 
pollution. The children will be briefed in advance of these 
drills. We know they will approach them with their usual 
sensible and mature attitudes. If you have any queries 
with regard to this, please do email 
admin@stpeters.ycst.co.uk or call 01423 569684. 

 

 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/letters/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/St.-Peters-Vision-Poster-2.pdf
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Online-Safety-Newsletter-June-2024.pdf
mailto:admin@stpeters.ycst.co.uk
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Diary Dates                                    
 

The term dates for both 2023-2024 and 2024 -2025 are published on our website and can be accessed here.  Please check 

when planning any holidays or appointments. 

 

Date Activity Year Group(s) 

May Half Term Holiday 

Monday 3 – Friday 14 June Year 4 children will undertake their 
multiplication check during this period 

Year 4 children 

Monday 10 June 3.15pm – 4.00pm Open classroom’s chance for families to 
see children’s work.  

All classes 

Thursday 13 June 2.00pm in school Strawberry Tea Music Event  All welcome  
Thursday 13 June 4.00pm – 4.45pm  Open classroom’s chance for families to 

see children’s work. 
All classes 

Monday 10 – Friday 14 June  Year 1 children will undertake their 
phonics screening assessment one day 
during this week. 

Year 1 children   

Saturday 22 June 1.00pm – 4.00pm  FOSP Sumer Fare All welcome  
Monday 24 June Volunteer Day  All welcome 
Tuesday 25 June am  Sports Day Whole School  All classes, families welcome 
Wednesday 26 – Friday 28 June Year 6 Residential to East Barrnby  Year 6  
Monday 1 July – Friday 5 July  Prayer Spaces in School Event  All classes 
Monday 1 July afternoon  Crucial Crew Trip – Harrogate College  Year 6 children 
Tuesday 2 July  KS1 Saltburn Trip  KS1 Classes Kingfishers, Finches, 

Sparrows 
Tuesday 2 July 6.00pm St Paul’s Church  Year 6 Production performance  All welcome 
Wednesday 3 July Leeds City Museum History Trip Ravens and Eagles 
Thursday 4 July Leeds City Museum History Trip Herons 
Thursday 4 July 1.30pm & 6.00pm St 
Paul’s Church 

Year 6 Production performances All welcome 

Tuesday 9 – Thursday 11 July  Harrogate Grammar School Transition 
Days  

Yr 6 children going to HGS in 
September. 

Thursday 11 July  St Aidan’s School Transition Day  Yr 6 children going to St Aidan’s. 
Friday 12 July  Leeds City Museum History Trip Owls and Starlings  
Monday 15 July  End of Year Reports to parents  All classes 
Thursday 18 July 9.30am Leavers Service St Peter’s Church  Al classes and families welcome  
Thursday 18 July 6.00pm – 8.00pm FOSP end of Year Disco All welcome 
Friday 19 July – 2.00pm School closed for end of summer term. All classes 

Summer Holiday 

 

Shine Awards 
 

Early Years and  
Key Stage One  

Year 3/4 Year 5/6 

Wrens 
Finn & Daisy 
Kingfishers 
Daisy & Eva 
Finches 
Mylo & Rosie 
Sparrows 
Leon & Felix 

Owls 
Maddie & Adnan 
Starlings 
Rex & Ibbie 
 

Herons 
Oliver & Ava 
Eagles 
Georgina & Maya 
Ravens 
Poppy & Ava 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Diary Dates 

 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/school-information/school-day/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/curriculum/statutory-assessments-sats/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/curriculum/statutory-assessments-sats/
https://outdoored.co.uk/
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Whole School  
 

Morning Line Up Routine 
Thank you to all those who have helped the children 
remember the minor adjustments to the lining up spaces 
on the back playground for the start of each day. Please 
see the diagram opposite for more information. We will 
continue with this for the remainder of the year.  
 
Children in Wrens and Kingfishers will continue to enter 
through their usual door and children in Eagles, Ravens 
and Herons will continue to line up on the front 
playground. Children should be in their lines promptly for 
8.45am. 

 

 

 

Volunteer Day  
We are grateful to one local business who has allowed 
some of their staff to volunteer in school for a day this half 
term. They will be coming into school on Monday 24 June 
2024 and working with Mrs Bolton to help organise our 
new resources room. If any other parents or family 
members can spare an hour or so on this day, anytime 
between 8.30 and 3.00 we would be most grateful of your 
support. If you are able to help out at any point on this 
day please can you let the office know in advance by 
emailing your name and the times you are free to help to 
admin@stpeters.ycst.co.uk or by calling 01423 569684.  

 

 

 
Open Classrooms 

Monday 10 June 3.15 – 4.00 and  
Thursday 13 June 4.00 – 4.45pm 

Open classrooms are a chance to informal visit your child’s 
classroom to see their work from the year and have an 
informal chat with their child’s class teacher in the final 
half term of the school year. No appointments are 
necessary, and everyone is welcome to visit at any point 
during the times given.  
 

 

 
 

School Meals 
From September we will be using Aspens online payment 
system for ordering, paying and pre-booking school 
lunches. 
More information about their Select service and how to 
register will be sent out to all parents by the end of June 
to ensure everyone has access for September. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the office. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Curriculum & Extra-Curricular Spotlight  
 

 
We are pleased to have shared dedicated information for families with regard to the upcoming phonics screening check 
for all children in Year One. This information can be accessed on the Phonics & Reading section of our website.  

mailto:admin@stpeters.ycst.co.uk
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/phonics-screening-handout-parents.pdf
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D-Day Commemorations 
Children in Upper Key Stage Two spent some of Thursday 
looking at some of the BBC resources commemorating the 
80th Anniversary of D-Day. They thought back to some of 
their prior learning around World War Two and reflected 
on the importance of remembering significant events 
from the past such as D-Day. 
There are some excellent BBC teaching resources on this 
topic which families may enjoy exploring with their 
children. They can be accessed here.  

 
 

Author Visit Year 5&6 
We were delighted to welcome a well-known author 
Vashti Hardy to St Peter’s this Thursday to spend time 
with all the children in year 5&6, talking about her work 
and conducting a writing workshop with them. She really 
inspired the children with her story and answered several 
of the thoughtful questions the children had prepared in 
their homework. She also stayed back after school to sign 
copies of her most recent book. We have several signed 
copies still available for purchase directly from us. If you 
would like to buy one, please pop and see the team in the 
office.  

 

 
 

  

 
Collective Worship  
As we begin a new half term we have started to think 
about a new theme. This half term we will be exploring 
the idea and concepts of Respect and Reverence. This 
week we began to look at the definition of these two 
important values and considered how we could show 
respect for our school environment though our actions 
such as keep our school tidy and looking after the 
resources we have.  

 

 
 

FOSP News    
 

Summer Fair 
 

SATURDAY 22 June  
1.00pm – 4.00pm 

 

FOSP are busy planning a summer fair. Please save the 
date and mark it on your calendars.  
 

 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/articles/zxhbjfr
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Community News    
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